
Memorandum 
 

To: 2021-2021 Fitchburg State Graduate Council 
 
From: Cathy Canney and Daneen Deptula, NECHE Self-Study Co-Chairs 
 
Collaborating Parties: President Lapidus, NECHE Steering Committee Co-Chairs 
 
Date: 9/16/2021 
 
Subject: NECHE Self-Study 
 
On October 4, a draft of the 2022 NECHE self-study report will be posted to the university 
website. The NECHE Steering Committee would like the Graduate Council to review and 
comment on this draft in furtherance of the NECHE self-study process. We invite members 
of the Graduate Council, as well as the entire campus community, to participate in AUC-
hosted open campus forums on October 12 and 14th at 3:30pm. At the 11/4/21 meeting of 
Graduate Council, the committee would vote to send comments to the President for review.  
 
Thank you. 
 


